
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gopal Prasad stepped down at the end of 2011 as Managing Editor 
of the Michigan Mathematical Journal, a position he held starting 
in 1998. Prasad worked tirelessly to guide and enhance the 
journal, and the MMJ flourished greatly under his leadership. The 
Editorial Board takes this opportunity to recognize his efforts, and 
to thank him for all that he accomplished. 

 

 

 

 


